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Topaz News 

 

 

Learning   

This week we have been linking our counting in tens to measuring. We have used this song to 

make sure we can all count in 10s fluently. We love it! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3qkgWbdHGCo 

 

   

We have compared our size with the size of sea creatures. We will carry on with this next week 

along with shape names. Measuring with tens and ones will link with the start of Y1 maths so it 

is very good for transition. 

At home, please practise cube, cuboid, sphere, cone and cylinder shape names. 

Sports Day  

 

 

 

Kind regards,       

 Sally Windmill  

 

We have been practicing for sports day on 

Tuesday. Children are welcome to bring trainers. 

The weather forecast is looking good. Remember 

that they will be in PE kit when applying sun 

cream. If the weather is sunny, hats and water 

bottles will also be essential. 


